Treasurer Report July 2010

At the end of July we have $4427.00 in checking and $14452.00 in our savings account.

For the month of July of income included $1536.00 from our unit games and $691.00 from the
ACBL.

We had no extraordinary expenses for July so our profit was $818.00.

We made a profit of $840.00 on our Summer Sectional and a more detailed report will be offered
at the board meeting.

We received a very nice Thank You letter from Auntie Helen’s for our charity donation.



